Steven Seee

From: Lisa Rowe-Beddoe <lisa.rowebeddoe@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 26, 2025 8:08 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee

Subject: Re: In support of Bill #6088

My name is Lisa Rowe-Beddoe and I live in Little Compton, RI. I am writing to
you today

about bill H&6088 which allows a certified foot care nurse or a certified foot
care specialist to provide certain at-home foot care, including

routine foot and nail care including nail clipping. I support this bill because
I look after my 81 year old mother, who has had Parkinson’s for 30 years and who
is rarely able to leave the house at this point. We depend on home visits for
most of her care, including her foot care which we need to have every 6-8 weeks.
Up until last year we had an excellent certified foot care nurse, who my mother
had a wonderful relationship with, coming every 2 months to do her feet. my
mother has some fungal issues so family members are not equipped tc do her feet,
we need an outside professional. We as a family, support this bill whole
heartedly.

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter.

Lisa Rowe-Beddoe

Lisa Rowe-Beddoe
4133304720

lisa.rowebeddoe@gmail.com



